May 23, 2025

Never Forgotten Flight
225780 Rib Mt. Dr. #234
Wausau, WI 54401

Subject: Never Forgotten Honor Flight
Mission #52

The selfless service of the donors, organizers, and Company of guardians and volunteers, of the
recent Never Forgotten Honor Flight from Wausau is to be commended. The planning of the
flight worked as a fine-tuned military machine. The detailed precision of every aspect
complimented the organization and the veterans they honored. The exhilarating feeling of the
day will remain with the participants for a lifetime.

Thank you to the efficient staff of the Hilton Garden Inn and the Ghidorzi family, the Anthony P.
Brezezinski Foundation, the Honor Flight Board of Directors, the Care Packages from Operation
Gratitude, Ken Moberg, the motorcycle escort members, medical personnel accompanying the
veteran’s flight, and a special thank you to my guardian, Laura Konrardy, RN. The expedience of
the pamphlet from Color Creations was amazing. The assistance of Jeni and Tess behind the
scenes was appreciated.

The mail call letters from family, friends, and the following school-aged children: Taylor, Raedyn,
Liam, and Owen, added a heartfelt touch to a memorable day.
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Charles and Clara Rainville C

Vietnam Era Veteran



